Thank you message sent to Parkrose High School Office Manager Nicole Maynard by
Chair Mary Lu Baetkey on behalf of the Parkrose School Board, summer 2017:

Dear Nicole,

Before the new school year starts, | want to take a moment to share how awed
the School Board was of this year’s Graduation Ceremony. | also wanted to
make this note as memorable as the Ceremony was. | am struggling with that,
for it was most impressive. Nicole, it can’t be an easy task to organize an
event with so many parts each needing to come together for success; you
certainly accomplished that challenge. Your organization of the event was
brilliant.

| could go into each detail that stood out, but realize when the total event was
so successful and so student focused that, that is not needed, as you are the
one that accomplished the feat!

Know you hard work was noted and most appreciated!



